
TOWN OF BROOKFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Brookfield will hold a Public Hearing in the 

Erich Gnant Room of the Town Hall, 645 N. Janacek Road, Brookfield, Wisconsin, on Tuesday, March 29, 

2022 at 7:00p.m. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider a Resolution to vacate and discontinue a portion of Bahcall Court 

in the Town of Brookfield and may act upon said Resolution at the aforementioned time and place. Said 

Resolution was introduced before the Town of Brookfield Town Board on Wednesday, February 16, 2022, 

and purposed to vacate and discontinue the aforementioned public right-of-way. 

All interested parties will be given an opportunity to be heard at said Public Hearing. 

 

Official records related to these applications are available for public inspection at the Town Hall during 

regular office hours, weekdays 8:00a.m.-4:30p.m. 

 

Published in the Freeman this 8th, 15th and 22nd day of March, 2022. 

 

Veronica LaGuardia 

Town Clerk 


